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Willow class have had 
an amazing third 

term. Our most 
memorable moment 

was definitely Leeds 
Castle!  

Miss.Barnett loved 
the playground and 

so did the rest of 
Willow class.   

 

 

 

 

Willow class have really enjoyed the book ‘Prince 
Cinders’. They have written persuasive letters and our 
own version of a Cinderella story. I was so impressed 

with Willow class’s imagination! We had mummys and 
pharoahs, butterflies in meadows, Yetis in the 

mountains and Caterella!  
 

In Maths we have started multiplication and division. 
We have begun to look at arrays and how we can use 
these. The children are really growing in confidence 

with repeated addition and multiplication questions. 
 

The children have learnt so much about castles this 
term! The tour guides at Leeds Castle were really 

impressed by their knowledge. Willow class were able 
to talk about the battlements, portculis, point out the 
coat of arms and the moat. They even taught the tour 

guide about Concentric castles.  
 

We were lucky enough to watch a pantomine in the 
hall as a whole school and we enjoyed learning about 

jam during guided reading! 

 



  

Here is some of our amazing work! Willow 
class have been lucky enough to have Mrs 
Jeffery teaching them art every Tuesday. 
They loved learning about Van Gogh and 

their pictures were fantastic!   
 

Next term we will be learning about the 
local area and creating maps. We will also 

be looking at animal life-cycles.  
We will continue with our multiplication 

topic in Maths and cannot wait to start our 
new book in English. 

 
 

 

Well Done Willow class! 
I look forward to seeing you all 

after half term.  
Please continue reading at 

home and learning your 
spellings.  

I have seen such a great 
improvement in your spellings 

so far this year. Well done!  
 

 

 
 
 

P.E days are Monday and Friday 
Our first day back for Term 4 is Monday 20th February 2023  

 


